
 

 

 

 

 
March 21, 2022 
 
 
 
RE:  Addendum #1 for 918 & 922 W Oak Street RFP 

 
 
Attention contractors: 
 
Attached is addendum #1 which contains important information for this RFP.  
 
Please acknowledge receipt of addendum #1 for 918 & 922 Oak on your bid form. 
 
Thank you and good luck! 
 
Best, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pat Lynch 
SBH Architect 
 
  
 
 
attached – 
 
 918 & 922 W Oak - Addendum #1 dated 3-21-2022 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

March 21, 2022 
 

918 & 922 W Oak – Addendum #1 

Please read all addenda items carefully as they may affect the scope and price of your 

work.  If you have questions about items in this addenda or any other documents in the 

RFP please contact patlynch@sbheritage.org. 

Note that each of the three residential bid packages issued on 3-14-2022 will be 

numbered separately. 

  

 

1.01 Change in scope:   

Remove 922 W Oak from the RFP in its entirety.  The RFP will now include only 

one single family home located at 918 W Oak Street.     All references to 922 W. 

Oak will be removed from the RFP and bid form. 

Dates have not been revised.  The issue date is still 3-14-2022. 

 
 

-- End of 918 & 922 W Oak - Addendum #1 -- 

 


